THE METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT
OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

Office of the General Manager

January 31, 2019

Mr. Hye Jin Lee

Water System Manager/Assistant City Engineer
City of Fullerton

303 W. Commonwealth Avenue

Fullerton, CA 92832

Future Supply Actions Funding Program 2018 RFP — Proposal Funding Award

Dear Mr. Lee:

Thank you for your proposal submittal to the Future Supply Actions Funding Program

(FSA Program). We appreciate your interest and recognize the significant effort involved in
developing the proposal.

We are pleased to inform you that the Metropolitan Water District of Southern California
(Metropolitan) has authorized your proposal titled, Demonstrating Virus Log Removal in Potable
Reuse to Increase Regulatory Confidence for funding under the FSA Program. The not-to-
exceed $150,000.00 funding award is contingent upon successful contract negotiations.

We will be contacting the lead staff identified in the proposals with further information in the
near future.

If you have any questions regarding the program, please contact Warren Teitz at (213) 217-7418.

Very truly yours,

’5ma7 m.

Brad Coffey
Manager, Water Resource Management
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